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Welcome to our Competition Night, 

It's nice to have our members putting together some 

pieces for us to enjoy. 

If  this evening is successful we hope to make it an 

annual event  We would appreciate your feedback. 

London Accordion Orchestra 

London Accordion Orchestra welcomes the 

Slovenian Percussion Project for a joint concert at 

the wonderful St. Peter's Church in Central 

London, on the 2nd March at 4pm. Last year LAO 

performed with this amazing percussion ensemble 

at the Philharmonic Hall in Ljubliana and we are 

delighted to be welcoming them to London for a 

second joint performance. 

Cambridge Accordion Day 

Sunday 3th March 2019 is Cambridge Accordion Day 

under the baton of Nigel Pasby. MD of The Kennett 

Accordion Orchestra.  

The cost is £17.50 for the day. This includes tea and 

coffee in the breaks. There will also be a lunch break. 

The festival begins at 10am and ends at 4.30pm. 

After, at 5pm there will be a short concert that is free 

for family and friends to attend and admire your 

performance. Finally Nigel Pasby and Helen Newton 

will finish the concert with a short recital, a 

performance not to be missed. 

The venue is The Granary, Bury Road, Stapleford 

Cambridge, CB22 5BP 

Contact Susanna on 01487 711337 or email 

susanna2019@cambridgeaccordionclub.co.uk. 

Budapest Cafe Orchestra 

Four very talented musicians are appearing at The 

Electric Theatre in Guildford on Friday 8th March at 

7.30pm. 

Featuring Edward Hession on accordion,  jazz violin 

superstar Christian Garrick, Adrian Zolotuhin and Kelvin 

Cantlon.  Should be a fabulous evening. 

 To book call the box office on 01483 501 200 

Thames Area Accordion Festival  
After the success in February last year, with many 

talented players entering, Ealing Festival is being held 

on Saturday 23rd February 2019. 

There are many different sections so I am sure there 

will be something to suit everyone. 

The venue is St Andrew's  United Reform Church, 

Mount Park Road, Ealing, London, W5 2RS.  

Contact:  Alison Worthington 

email:  thamesareafestival@gmail.com 

You can come along and enjoy the music. 

There are some very talented players at these events 

and your support is much appreciated.  

Our local Tillingbourne Orchestra will be taking part. 

Fabio Turchetti 

Fabio will be coming from his native Italy to entertain 

us on March 15th 2019.  

Fabio plays and sings alone or in trio his own 

compositions, jazz standards, tributes to tango and to 

Italian music.  

We want to give him a very warm welcome so bring 

along your family and friends. We want to fill the hall 

to capacity.  

19th April Club Night (Good Friday) 
We are pleased to have two guests on this night. 

Musette Accordionist Jean Dauvin who is a former  

Accordion World Champion from France.                           

Also UK Accordionist/vocalist Steve Roxton.                        

These players are listed in the top 100 Accordionists in 

the world.                                                                 

Entry for this Event will be just £5 so it's a bargain!!!  

Next Club Night 

15th March 2019 
Come and see our guest 

Fabio Turchetti 

From Italy 

https://www.facebook.com/adrian.zolotuhin
https://www.facebook.com/kelvin.cantlon
https://www.facebook.com/kelvin.cantlon
tel:01483501200

